
 
October 21, 2013 
Announcement 654 

 

“Contact Us” Page Within Provider Web Portal Has Been 

Updated 

Providers may obtain a directory that lists useful telephone numbers and addresses by accessing the “Contact Us” 

webpages at www.medicaid.nv.gov.  The “Contact Us” link can be accessed from each page of the website or 

from the Electronic Verification System (EVS) site before and after logging in.  The “Contact Us” page that is 

available on the EVS site has been updated.  Both links now provide the same information. 

Before logging in to EVS, click on the link circled below:   

 

 

On the EVS site, before logging into EVS, click on the link at the top right of the page:  

 

 

After logging in to EVS, click on the link on the right side of the page: 

 

http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/

